Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. _342 , s. 2020

4 November 2020

RESCHEDULING OF THE WEBINAR SERIES ON GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT

To: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, CID and SGOD Chiefs, Education
Program Supervisors and Specialists, Public Schools District Supervisors, District
GAD Program Coordinators and All Concerned

1. Because of the widepread power outages and reported damages in DepEd Quezon schools
due to the occurence of typhoons, this Office through the GAD Focal Point System (GFPS)

announces the rescheduling of the Webinar Series on Gender and Development.

2. Please be guided by the new schedule of the webinar series:

Webinar Series Schedule
Session 3 November 10, 2020 (1:00 pm - 4:30 pm)
Session 4 November 12, 2020 (9:00 am — 12:01 pm)
Session 5 November 20, 2020 (9:00 am - 12:01 pm)
Session 6 November 26, 2020 (9:00 am — 12:01 pm)

3. Other details stipulated in the previous Memorandum shall remain in effect.

4. All concerns relative to the conduct of this activity shall be coordinated directly to the Division

GAD focal person for appropriate action,

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desir
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